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OAKLAND

UNIVERSITY.

Tuesday, November 14, 2000

Online class registration begins at OU

Oakland University students were able to register for classes from the university's website for the first time on Monday,
November 13.

"We are very excited about this development”, said Steve Shablin, Registrar. "Over 30 percent of the registrations were
transacted over the Web. This was not totally unexpected, given our student body."

OU's web registration was launched on the first day students could register for Winter 2001 classes, which begin January 8. In
addition to using the Web, students still can use the touch-tone registration system.

To access the online registration system students must click on the SAIL icon in the lower right corner of OU's homepage and
log in to the secured area. A student identification number and personal identification number (pin) must be entered in order to
log in to the system.

Students also can view their class schedule, look at their grades from previous terms, see a summary of their financial account
and view the current Winter 2001 schedule of classes on the Web.

SUMMARY
Oakland University students were able to register for classes from the university's website for the first time on Monday, November 13.
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